
 

 
 Victoria Area Association of REALTORS® (Available August 1, 2024) 
 
We are excited to announce that VAAR has launched FOREWARN – a new 
proactive safety app and it will be available to all Primary and Secondary 
REALTOR® members at no cost!  
 
VAAR is always looking for ways to enhance and improve our membership 
benefits, and we know that SAFETY is a significant, daily concern for so many 
of you. When we learned about and investigated FOREWARN, we decided we 
had to offer this incredible safety service to our REALTOR® members (at no 
additional cost).  
 
Forewarn will not only help our REALTOR® members improve personal safety 
and efficiency, but it will also benefit their clients, providing an added layer of 
protection for their homes and families through members’ vetting of 
prospective buyers!  
 
Please visit https://info.vaar.org, then click on the Forewarn Safety App button, 
to learn more about this great benefit. When you are ready, please click on the 
Account Request button to request a Forewarn Account. Once we have 
processed your account, you will be notified, and you will be provided 
instructions on how to activate your Forewarn account. 

The Training schedule link is also available at this site so you can register for a 
class on how to use the Forewarn App or watch an on-demand video. 

Please contact the VAAR office if you have any questions. 

 

https://info.vaar.org/

